
The Prayer
Lord God of heaven and earth,

You changed Saint Paul’s heart.

Change our hearts as well,

So that we can be your voice on this earth.

Through Jesus Christ we pray,

Amen.
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School News

‘Well Done’
to the following pupils who received 

special awards this week:
Reception – Dylan, Olivia, Oscar A

Year 1 – Nancy, Leo, Alfie

Year 2 – Cecily, Frankie, Mickey

Year 3 – Maia, Amelie, Dexter

Year 4 – Finley, Lacey, Georgia

Year 5 – Freddie, Morgan, Isaac

Year 6 – Zachary, Evie, Ethan

Message from the Headteacher
This week at Holy Trinity, some of our Year 5 and 6
children went to Chipping Norton Leisure Centre
for the annual Partnership Swimming Gala. The
children did exceptionally well and swam like
dolphins. Well done to all the children who took
part and we had over 50% scouted for the Four
Shires Swimming Club.

Year 5 had a wonderful trip to St Chad’s Cathedral
on Tuesday. They were given a fascinating guided
tour of the Cathedral and the crypt. They were also
invited to and participated in the lunchtime Mass.

Letters and reply slips for Parents’ Evening have
been sent home today. Please check bookbags and
return completed forms to the class teacher as
soon as possible.

May I please remind you not to park in the Church
carpark as we do not have permission to do so.

Following on from last week’s newsletter, I have, as
stated, been monitoring the number of late pupils.
There is a definite pattern with the same children
coming in late and I would ask the parents of these
children to leave home slightly earlier so their
child/children can start their learning with the rest
of the class. If the situation continues I will be left
with no other option but to contact these parents
and report to the Oxfordshire Attendance Team.
However, I would like to thank the vast majority of
parents who ensure their child/children are in
school on time.

Wishing you a peaceful weekend.
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Library help needed
We would be very grateful for a parent or grandparent volunteer who would be willing to spend a little
time in our school library every week (or fortnight) to help organise the library and enable some of the
children to change their books.

If you are interested, please let the school office know. Many thanks.

http://www.holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk/




90’s D 

90’s Disco @ The Crown and 
Cushion 8th February 

Time: 7.30pm – 12 Midnight  
Tickets £15.00 

Email: teamannadisco@outlook.com for tickets 

 

Over 18’s 

only 



Dates for Autumn Term

Tuesday 28th January PTA Meeting - 7.30pm in the School Hall

Wednesday 5th February U11 CNSP Netball Tournament 3 – 4.45pm

Monday 10th February Parents’ Evening  3 – 5.30pm

Tuesday 11th February Parents’ Evening  3 – 6pm

Wednesday 12th February Year 3 & 4 Ball Skills Tournament 3 – 4.45pm

HALF TERM 17th – 21st February

Wednesday 26th February Ash Wednesday Mass 9.15am. 

Thursday 27th February Reception & Year 6 Height and Weight Checks

Monday 9th March Year 3 & 4 Wow Day to Harry Potter World

Thursday 12th March
Reception Eye Tests

Year 5 & 6 Wow Day to Harry Potter World

Monday 15th March St Patrick’s Day Assembly 9.10am

Friday 20th March Reception’s Mothering Sunday Assembly 9.10am

Wednesday 1st April Easter Production 6pm – Years 3 & 4

Friday 3rd April School Closes for Easter at 12.05pm

Friday 8th May New Bank Holiday for 2019

Monday 18th May Year 6 Residential to Yenworthy

HALF TERM 25th –29th May

Saturday 6th June Summer Fete

Wednesday 17th - Friday 19th June Year 4 Everdon Residential

Friday 3rd July Sports Day

Tuesday 7th July Reception Trip to Hill End

Friday 10th July PTA Summer Disco

Monday 13th July Year 6 End of School Production

Friday 17th July School Closes for the Summer at 12.05pm

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY


